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-----Original Message----- 
From: Mark Hammarlund and Jan Peterson 
Sent: Wednesday, September 18, 2002 8:39 PM 
To: comment@bpa.gov 
Subject: salmon 
 
 
Dear Administrator Wright, 
 
I'm writing to express my conviction that we  must preserve wild  
salmon runs in the Pacific Northwest.  BPA can do its part by  
removing dams on the Snake River.  Northwest power companies can  
invest more in wind and other renewable sources of energy.  We all  
can help by conserving energy. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Jan Peterson 
2121 N. 143 St. 
Seattle WA   98133 
 
 


